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March 2024

Bongaree Bowls Club Inc 

NEWSLETTER No. 44
Chairpersons Annual Report to the AGM, March 2024  
This has been my first year as Chairperson and would like to specially thank the 
members of the Board for their encouragement and support. Vice Chairperson Tim 
Carlton for his valued input and guidance, Treasurer Elna Jensen, whose workload 
has doubled, for keeping us on track financially and I will always be grateful for the 
fantastic job Carolyn Merritt did as Secretary. Thank you to Men’s and Ladies 
Presidents Rod Curtis and Wendy Rollason for keeping us updated on bowls 
events. I take this opportunity to welcome newly elected Men’s President Gary 
Ryan and congratulate Wendy Rollason on her re-election as Ladies President.  

It has been a challenging year with many discussions held with Club Property Solutions.  In the short 
period that CPS have been responsible for the property they have addressed a number of long standing 
issues associated with the maintenance of the greens and have been responsive to the Bowling Club’s 
request for action on other maintenance issues as they have arisen.  We now have a healthy relationship 
with our new landlord, thanks mainly to our vice chair Tim Carlton, and I look forward to that relationship 
continuing.  

Where would we be without our volunteers? Retiring Men’s President Rod Curtis and Ladies President 
Wendy Rollason with their respective committees did a great job in running our day to day bowls. The 
Veterans, with Col and Sandy Hodges at the helm continue to give great support to our club. Our 
coaches, umpires, selectors, raffle ticket sellers, catering crew, craft ladies, working bee helpers, 
sponsorship team, bar manager and staff all define the spirit which makes us “The Friendly Club”.  

A special mention must go to our sponsors. Joanna Horsley and Gideon Croucamp work tirelessly in this 
area. Sponsors play a key role in the success of all our events and we really appreciate their generosity 
and participation. I urge all members to support those local businesses that support us.  

Club membership as at 31st December 2023 was 275, made up of 169 men and 106 women.  

There are still many challenges ahead and as we proceed into 2024 I wish all our members a happy and 
healthy season and for those who are not enjoying good health, a speedy recovery and a safe return to 
the greens. 

Happy bowling	  Ian Paterson Board Chairperson  
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Board of Management

Chairperson Ian Paterson

Vice Chairperson Tim Carlton

Treasurer Elna Jensen

Secretary Marilyn Weston

Men’s President Gary Ryan

Ladies President Wendy Rollason

Men’s Section

President Gary Ryan

Vice President / Sponsorship Gideon Croukamp

Vice President / Raffles John Morrison

Secretary Don Somerville

Games Director David Vaughan

Assistant Games Director Ray Broughton

Chairman of Selectors	 Col Valentine

Committee David Dixon, Robert 
Johnson, Steve Mogan

Additional Roles:

Media Mick Falvey

Patron Wayne Baker

Ladies Section

President Wendy Rollason

Senior Vice President Carol Oates

Junior Vice President Sandra Scott

Secretary	 Tracey Pugliano

Minute Secretary Maureen Potts

Games Director	 Clare O’Donohue 

Assist. Games Director	 Mary Doorley

Selector Chair	 Gaynor Johnson

Committee Dee Morrison, Jaque Murdoch, 
Julie Sibthorpe

Additional Roles:

Publicity Officer Anita Broughton

Welfare Officer Maureen Ferguson

Patron Joy Lambie

For assistance with club matters

Club Coordinator / 
Greens Director Rod Curtis

Membership & 
address changes

Doreen O’Halloran   
doreeno@bigpond.com

Locker allocation John Morrison

Uniforms Ellen Corrick  
Judi Irvine

Club Providor Judi Irvine

Club Coaches

Men R Curtis (Coordinator),  
W Baker,  
M Hansen, B Vonarx,  
D Vaughan, R Brooks,  
G Croukamp, T Carlton, 
D Somerville, P Thatcher, 
B Thirlwell, W Wiegand, 
E Fender (Bowlers Arm)

Ladies	 M Weston, W Rollason,  
E Jensen, D O’Halloran,  
E Corrick, J Blundell

Sponsorship Joanna Horsley 
Gideon Croukamp

Contact details:  
54 Toorbul Street Bongaree 

P O Box 1080, Bongaree 4507 
Phone 07 3408 0005 

Email: bongbowl@bigpond.net.au 
Facebook page: Bongaree Bowls Club 
Web address: www.bongbowl.com.au 

Delegates to District Carol Oates 
Rod Curtis

Age is something that doesn’t matter
 … unless you are a cheese!  

A Very Happy Birthday to 
those with a birthday in 
January, February or 
March.

mailto:bongbowl@bigpond.net.au
http://www.bongbowl.com.au
mailto:doreeno@bigpond.com


Bongaree Bowls Club Board, 2024 

Marilyn Weston Awarded Life Membership, 2024  

At the AGM, Chairperson Ian Paterson awarded Marilyn Weston with Life Membership. 

Marilyn joined the Bongaree Bowls Club in 2011.  With her late husband 
Leigh Weston they were a successful sponsorship team for many years. 

They initiated the U3A six week coaching program held four times a year 
attracting new members, which greatly contributed to the club’s survival.  

Marilyn was on the Board of Management for 8 years.  Six years as club 
Treasurer and two years as Chairman of the Board.  Marilyn also held a 
position on the re-development sub committee. 

Marilyn continues to be a very valuable player and has won many club 
championships and represented our club at 
District level.  She has always encouraged 
new players and continues to coach new 
players and existing club members.  

Marilyn has the club at heart, demonstrating 
this once again by nominating as Club 
Secretary for 2024.  

She is a very respected and popular member of the Bongaree Bowls Club 
family.  

Congratulations Marilyn. A well deserved  honour.   
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	 Deputy Chairperson	 	 Treasurer 	 	 Chairperson	 	 Secretary
	 Tim Carlton 	 	 	 Elna Jensen 	 	 Ian Paterson 	 	 Marilyn Weston
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Umpire’s Report


Already this year our Umpires have been busy with the commencement of Club 
Championships and the Pumicestone Cup / Challenge. This annual competition 
played against our rival neighbouring clubs, Solander and Bribie Island resulted in 
Bongaree Teams 1 and  2  playing each other in the final of the Cup.  
Congratulations to both teams in a very close final won by team 1.   

In April, new Marker / Measurer / Umpire Training will be held at Kallangur and 
we are fortunate to have three candidates representing our club, namely Leonie 
Timmerman, Jim Warwick and Adam Veen. We look forward to them joining our team of Umpires. 

At our March monthly meeting I will stress the need for us to run a Measuring Training session for 
interested members as I have observed some very sloppy measuring in our social games. With 
championships to be played, as well as our  Maytime Fours and Men's Carnival,  it is important that we 
are confident and up to scratch.   

Our monthly Umpire Meetings are held on the third Thursday of the month – we welcome any member 
who is interested in learning more about the role of umpires and is considering joining our team. 

Good Bowling to you all. 
 
Doreen Pennery, Umpire 

Ladies Section Committee Members, 2024 
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Maureen Wendy Dee Sandra

Anita Carol

GaynorMary

Absent: Jacque MurdochTracey Clare Julie Maureen Joy

Wendy Rollason, President	   
Carol Oates, Senior Vice President 
Sandra Scott, Junior Vice President  
Tracey Pugliano, Secretary 
Maureen Potts, Minute Secretary  
Clare O’Donohue, Games Director	  

Mary Doorley	 , Assistant Games    	
Director 
Gaynor Johnson, Selector Chair 	   
Dee Morrison, Committee  
Julie Sibthorpe, Committee 
Jacque Murdoch, Committee 

Additional Roles: 
Anita Broughton, Publicity Officer	  
Maureen Ferguson, Welfare Officer 
Joy Lambie, Ladies Patron

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻



Ladies’ President’s Report	   
Welcome to all and a special welcome to the new Committee members for the 
coming year.  

Please support the trial of Friday triples, this is to encourage new players to 
integrate into the week day games. Being club select this will be a bit more work for 
the selectors of the day. Hopefully newer players will put NP next to their name, and 
make sure they have an experienced player with them.  

Also note the 75th year celebration will be held on 13th September. Marilyn Weston 
is the coordinator of this event.  

Due to no sponsorship from the McKenzie Group this year we will not be having the McKenzie Challenge.  

The catering committee are unable to function as before , the kitchen will not be available for use any 
more. The Meals On Wheels will be called in to do most of the catering.  

The need for coaches and umpires is important, if you or you know of anyone who would be interested 
please contact the Committee who will enquire when the next course is being held.  

The AGM for Bongaree Bowls Club was well attended. Marilyn Weston was presented with a Life 
Membership of Bongaree Bowls Club. Congratulations.  

Club Championship games are in progress. Elna Jensen and Sue Francis were the winners of the Pairs. 
Novice Singles is still in play and the nomination sheet for the Fours is waiting for players to put their 
names down.  

Our next ladies function is Friday 12th April for the Patroness / Life Members’ Day. Afternoon games as 
usual but will finish a little earlier to allow enjoyment of a delicious afternoon tea, prepared by the Ladies 
Committee. Come and meet our special guests. Men are also invited to play and enjoy the goodies.  

MAYTIME FOURS will be held on Friday 10th May, invitations have been sent out to Clubs to come and 
enjoy a fun day. Men are welcome. 2 games of bowls with morning tea, lunch and nibbles after the game. 
Come and have some fun.  

It is with sadness that our dear friend Caroline Merritt passed away after a short illness. She was a well 
respected member who gave her all to the Club, she will be sadly missed. 

Wendy Rollason   Ladies President 
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Join us to celebrate our 2024

BONGAREE BOWLS CLUB PATRONESS 
& Life Members Day

Afternoon tea will be at 3pm after the games
Friday 12th April

DATE CLAIMER



Ladies’ Games Director  

Hello Bowlers of 2024  

I have recently taken on the role of Ladies Games Director from the previous 
incumbent, Gaynor Johnson. Big shoes to fill but with the help of our loyal Assistant 
Games Director, Mary Doorley, I will do my best to co-ordinate the various Ladies 
Club Championships and special event days. I encourage all bowlers, from the very 
new to the very experienced, to participate in the various club competitions as this 
is the best way to learn about the game of bowls and to improve your playing ability.  

In February thirteen teams competed in the Ladies Pairs Championship. The competition was excellent 
with some brilliant bowls being played. Congratulations to the 
 
Winners: Sue Francis and Elna Jensen 
 
Runners/up: Gaynor Johnson and Maureen Ferguson  

In March eight Novice Ladies are competing for the Novice Singles. A fierce competition with great bowls 
culminating with the final to be played on Tuesday 19th March between Helen Murphy and Bev Birt.  

In April the Ladies Fours Championship will be played. The nominations form is up on the board in the 
club house. Please support the club by nominating a team thus ensuring a robust competition.  

In May the special event Maytime Fours will be held on Friday May 10th. This is an open fours 
competition where men can play lead or second. Other clubs have been invited to this day so get your 
nominations in ASAP as the number of teams is limited. Also in May will be the blue ribbon event - Ladies 
A Grade Singles.  

Enjoy your bowls  

Clare O’Donohue  
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DATE CLAIMER



Men’s President’s Report 


Welfare: Some members still coming down with covid.  I wish them all a speedy 
recovery and hope to see them back on the green as soon as possible 

Greens Director Report:  The new green keepers are doing a great job and the 
greens are playing extremely well.  Good job done by all 

Wednesday Bowls:  Still good numbers and lots of fun.   Put your name down if you 
wish to join in.  
     
Saturday Scroungers Game:  Very popular Saturday morning game.  Win a little money and hone your 
draw bowling skills.  Put your name down if you want to join in. 

Thursday and Saturday Bowls:  Thursday is a jackpot game.  Also winners and runners up prizes.  
Numbers are on the average about 20, so plenty of room for more players. 
Saturday is very slow at this time, and we would like to see more players for a very social game of bowls 
followed by a cold drink. 

Brekky Bowls: Played on the 1st Sunday of each month.  Breakfast is 8 am sharp and bowling commences 
approx  8.45am.   Remember to tick the box if you would like a hot delicious breakfast.  A great way to 
spend a Sunday morning.  

Raffles/Money Wheel:  These are very popular on the day, so get in early to buy your tickets. 

Bar:  Doing very well in keeping all our players very hydrated during this very hot spell.  We could do with 
a few more RSA's and volunteers to assist behind the bar.  Please see Rod Curtis for more information. 

Sponsorship:  A special thanks to Joanna and Gideon for the great effort they put in.  It takes special 
people to fund raise, so well done. 

Pumicestone Challenge:  Congratulations to all Bongaree Bowlers who took part in this competition. 
The Shield Teams played great bowls but just missed out for a finals spot.    
The Cup Teams had a great run, with Bongaree 1 (2 teams of 4 ) playing in the final, in so guaranteeing 
that the cup came to Bongaree Bowls Club. 

Well done again to all the players who participated: 

Mary Doorley  
Garry McCarthy 
Leonie Timmerman 
Col Valentine 

Imelda Valentine 
Tim Carlton 
Ian Paterson 
Greg Hemphill 

and a big thanks to  Colin Hodges for his organization of this event 

Gary Ryan	 	  
Men’s President 
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Bongaree Bowls Veterans 
March Report 2024 

Finance 
Our income comes from $5 annual subs ($310) plus raffles ($710). Our main expenses are Touchers of 
$385 . Tea/Coffee/Biscuits $50 and Prize Money $480.   Lucky Losers wine has been donated. 

We contributed: 

·	 $3210 in Green Fees to the Club 

·	 $200 Voucher Sponsorship to Men’s Carnival 

·	 $200 Sponsorship to Wednesday Bowls 

·	 $120 Sponsorship of January Brekky Bowls 

·	 $603  for our Xmas function 
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Feb 34

Mar 33

Apr 41

May Rain

Jun Rain

Jul 49

Aug 37

Sep 34

Oct 30

Nov 29

Dec 39

Jan 35

2023 Bowlers On February 12 we held our Annual General Meeting and the present Committee 
was re-elected for another 12 months 

·      Colin Hodges – President 
·      Sandi Hodges – Secretary/Treasurer 
·      Bob Vonarx – Selector and Raffles 
·      Sue Francis – Bar 

plus the ongoing support of members. 
Our subs remain at $5 and are now due. 
Our membership in 2023 was 79 which is less than half of the eligible members of 
the Club which has 186 members over the age of 70 so we have plenty of room for 
expansion. 

Attendance has fluctuated throughout the year, from a low of 29 to a maximum of 
49 but we are averaging 36 players each month. Even though we lost 2 days in 
May and June to rain our total of 361 was  higher than the 342 in 2022. 

On January 28 a group of 18 joined the Bribie Island Dolphins Social Bowls at the 
opening of their new artificial greens, and they have reciprocated by joining us at 
our March games.  This has proven very popular and we hope to make these 
reciprocal visits a regular feature.



Coaching Coordinator’s Report  
Well done to our Club Coaches and assistants over the last 6 weeks with U3A Coaching. We have had 
another 5 bowlers join the club from U3A and expect probably another 4 in coming weeks with a little 
more ongoing coaching.  

We have had 4 club members nominate to undergo the Club Coach Course, validated by Bowls Qld and is 
being held at our club end of April. If anyone else wishes to do this course please 
contact me asap.  

Keep safe, keep bowling, 
It is all about delivery, delivery, delivery,  

Cheers, Rod Curtis  

Greens Director’s Report  
We have seen the successful change over of Green Keeper duties, saying goodbye to 
Rhys Thurlow, who has done a tremendous job in keeping our greens functioning and playable and 
receiving Bribie Island Bowls Club Greenkeeper Charlie Neave and staff to continue maintaining our 
Greens.  

The growing season is nearing a change into autumn and will still be a challenge to maintain as is with all 
grass greens.  

Remember to look at the Daily Rinks allocation on the whiteboard outside the rear double doors to the 
club to know the Rinks/Green to Roll Up on any given day.  

Cheers, Rod Curtis  
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John & Lynn Bell - Our silent gardeners

Ross Bryant, Frank lervey  
2 of our Brekky Breakfast Cooks Sheena Bath. RSA

Throughout this newsletter there are photos of some of our many volunteers.  
Thank you Rod for supplying these photos .

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻



Bongaree Bowls Club Catering Team 

The catering team wish to thank everyone for their support in 2023. This year some of our wonderful 
team members are taking a break to enjoy playing bowls more. Thank you, Di, Yuki and Robyn, for a 
wonderful couple of years together, you will be missed but have earned your break, enjoy your bowls.  

Our new team for 2024 is Pat, Debra, Maggie & Gail.  

Due to the many changes to the club and having to work without a kitchen I am sure you can appreciate 
that we are unable to provide the same type of menu. This year we will be outsourcing the food but will 
endeavor to maintain quality. After all, it’s all about the bowls, fun and friendship.  

See you all at the 2024 events. From your catering team.  

⪼— — — — — — — - ✼ - — — — — — — —⪻

Bongaree Bowls Club Craft Group 

As mentioned, in 2024 we will focus more on decorating the tables for events and not sales, this is a big 
help to the ladies committee who appreciate our assistance.  

We have had a tidy up and have decorations organized for our first home event, Patroness/Life Members 
Day of Friday 12th of April. We hope to see you there for a lovely afternoon.  

If you are handy with craftwork why not join our little group, we would love 

to see you. Our first get together is Thursday April 11th, 9am at the club, we 
will discuss decorations for Maytime Fours. If you are unable to join us your 
ideas are always welcome so please pass them on.  

There are still Cook Books for sale @ $20 each for all the new and 
present members who don’t yet have one. These make a 
great present or keepsake as many members of the 
club were involved in the book. It is also a fund 
raiser for the club. We are giving away a free craft 
item with any purchase. They will be on sale at 
Patroness Day & Maytime Fours. Or just ask any of our 
members, Janice, Mary, Sheena, Gaynor, Yuki & Gail.  

The craft group thanks you for your support.  
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Maureen Ferguson -  
OIC Kitchen Brekky Bowls

Judi Irvine - 
quiet achiever as 

Club Providor
Two of our many volunteers. 

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻
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Beginner’s Bash - 20 January 2024 
This is a One Off Knockout Competition. It’s only for members of Bongaree Bowls Club, and 
only for new bowlers who have been playing for 12 months or less.


This year there were 13 nominees.
Congratulations to the winner, Dave (Dicko) Dixon, 
and to the runner up, Bob Cooper

Men's Fours Final - 24 February

Winners:  	 Darryl Rowlingson, Gary Ryan, 

	 	 Tim Carlton and Jim Irvine (Skip)

Runners Up: 	Bob Vonarx (Skip), Steve Pomroy, 

	 	 Ron Corrick and Doug Meikle

Ladies Pairs Final - 27 February 

The Finalists were Elna Jensen and Sue Francis 
versus Maureen Ferguson and Gaynor Johnson. 

It was certainly a terrific game and was 
watched by many club members.  

Congratulations to you all.

Runners Up:  
Gaynor Johnson & 
Maureen Ferguson

Winners:  
Sue Francis & 
Elna Jensen



 

	 Pumicestone Challenge 2024  

The Pumicestone Challenge is an annual competition held between the three Lawn Bowls Clubs on Bribie 
Island: Solander Lake, Bribie Island Bowls and Bongaree. In 2024 it was expanded into two divisions 
Pumicestone Shield - Open to all new and emerging bowlers. Pumicestone Cup -This will allow for those 
who are not selected in any other summer competition to gather experience for the future. It could also 
serve as a 'reserve grade' for the club's other summer competition. There will be five rounds in the 
Pumicestone Shield and the Pumicestone Cup with Clubs playing one another once.  

Each side consists of two teams. Each team consists of four players in Open format. At least one of these 
players must be a female or male. This meant that Bongaree had to field 8 teams of four (32 players) for 
each of the 6 weeks of the competition. Fortunately we had 51 people who nominated so we were able to 
fill our teams each week and give everyone at least two games.  

Pumicestone Cup  

Our two Bongaree sides finished the competition in 1st and 2nd position and played each other in the 

Final. Bongaree 1 were victorious with the narrow margin of 2 points and were awarded the Pumicestone 

Cup – which is now proudly displayed in our Clubrooms. 
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Pumicestone Cup Finalists Bongaree 1 and 2

Pumicestone Shield - Bongaree 2 finished in 5th place

Pumicestone Shield - Bongaree 1 finished in 4th place



 


Ladies Novice Singles - 19 March


Congratulations to Beverley Birt on her win 
in the Ladies Novice Singles. 


Beverley and runner up Helen Murphy 
played a great game, even in the last 6 or so 
ends when they had to contend with heavy 

rain!  Well done ladies.
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Winner:  
Beverley Birt Helen and Beverley

Friday night 13th September will be a 2-course dinner at the bowls club.  

There will be special members invited, along with sponsors who have supported 
our club over many years and other important invited guests. 

All members are invited to attend. Get in early for your tickets. More information 
will be available at a later date. 

Saturday afternoon 14th there will be a game of bowls, the format is yet to be 
decided.  However, white clothing will be the attire for the afternoon. 

Commemorative badges will be available. 

More information will be available as the time gets closer. Put these dates in your 
calendar to make sure you come along and celebrate with other club members. 

If you have any suggestion for the Saturday game format, please let me know. 

Marilyn Weston

MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻



 
The Men’s Fours game played on Wednesday 20th March was sponsored by 
Scoopy’s Family Cafe.  Matt from Scoopy’s presented the prizes: 

	 Winners: 	 Sandra Scott, Rhonda Warwick, 	
	 	 	 Janice Mason, Wendy Rollason 
	 Runners Up: 	 Ann Clarke, Ron Wilson,  
	 	 	 Anita Broughton, Ray Broughton 

Matt talked about the history and future vision of the 
iconic Bribie cafe.  They have very generously donated 
a number of store vouchers to be used in future raffles. 
Thank you Scoopy’s for your sponsorship. 

 

Men's Pairs Final 23 March 
It was a sensational game! It came down to the last bowl on the last end, by One Shot.
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Keith McLeod & Sheena Bath  
working the Bar

Winners: Ian Paterson & Tim Carlton	 	 Runners Up:  Mick Falvey & Darryl Rowlingson

Ann Clarke & Ron WIlson 
Always our assistants at 

Scroungers

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻

⪼—  — — — —  — — — — — — — — — - ⟢⟣ - — — — — — — — — — — — — — —⪻

Volunteers 
rock!



 
From our Sponsorship Team	  
Joanna Horsley  and Gideon Croukamp 
The Club has welcomed some new 
sponsors who have taken up signage and 
donated to our Wednesday raffles.  A big 
welcome to Sunshine Fencing who now 
have a smart drink stand advertisement 
on the lower green facing the club house. 

New donations to the raffle include from Scoopy's Family Cafe,  Qld Laser and Cosmetic Clinic, Spinnaker 
Sound Cafe, Hair 4507 and Serenity Cafe. 

If you are lucky enough to win one of our raffle vouchers, please make sure you let the business know 
how you got the voucher. 

The Maytime Fours is coming up shortly and will be sponsored once more by Martin Jonkers Toyota and 
Remax Advanced. 

Our big event in June is The Men's Carnival and sponsorship is well on the way to being finalised.  

If you or anyone you know in the business world would like to sponsor a Wednesday game, or have any 
involvement in the club, please let either Joanna Horsley or Gideon Croukamp know.   

Thank you - The Sponsorship Team 
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Save your Sponsor Dockets and deposit them into the  

Blue Sponsorship Docket Box at the club. 

The Winning Docket is drawn on the last Friday of the month  

for a $15 voucher for use at the Bribie RSL.



 

 

Monthly Sponsors Draw 
To participate, place your named receipt in the entry box from one of our sponsors below to win a 

monthly prize. Good luck!    
March / April ‘24 

ACCOMMODATION 
Bribie Waterways Motel 
25 Queen St Bongaree 

AUTO/MECHANICAL 
Martin Jonkers Motors 
Morayfield 
Island Auto Repair 
All Terrain RVs & C’van Repairs 
Wilkies Auto Centre 
Grantech Auto & Marine 
Services 
Bribie Island Bike & Mower 
Repair Shop 
First Avenue Tyre & 
Mechanical AMPOL 
TJM Mechanical 
Island Body Works 

ACCOUNTING/SOLICITORS 
Wallace Davies Solicitors 
Files & Stibbe Lawyers 

FOOD/CATERING 
Aussie Meats & Seafood 
Avondale Meats Banksia 
Bongaree Hot Bread 
Wrights Fruit Barn 
Beefy’s Pies 
Bribie RSL 
La Vera Pizza 
Annie Lane 
Pigface 
Dominos 
Sylvan Beach S/food 
Savige’s Seafood 
The Village Deli 
Spinnaker Sound Cafe 
Scoopy’s Family Cafe 
Serenity Cafe 

FUNERALS 
Traditional Funerals 

HAIR & BEAUTY 
Beauty Retreat 
Mode 
Frankie &Co 
Hair 4507 
K Beauty 
Qld Laser & Cosmetic Clinic 

HOUSEHOLD 
Sandy’s Sheet Service 
Bribie Storage 
Bribie Sand & Gravel 
Bribie Island Curtains & Verticals 
Local Lads 
Irelands Flooring Solutions 
Yes We Can Test &Tag and 
Smoke Alarms 
Sunshine Fencing 
Leading Appliances 
Mattrest Bedding 

JEWELLERY/FASHION 
Flair Jewellery 
Pina Colada 
Inner Room 

LIFESTYLE/MEDICAL 
Bribie Island Physiotherapy & 
Lifestyle Gym  
Walk Without Pain  
Specsavers Bribie Island 
Moreton Eye Group – N/L  
Audika 
Bribie Island Chiropractic 
Bribie I Skin Cancer Clinic  
Medical Equipment Sales 

POOLS 
Poolwerx Bribie Island 

PHARMACY 
Bongaree Pharmacy 
Priceline Pharmacy 
Star Discount Chemist 
Community Pharmacy Bongaree 

REAL ESTATE 
First National 
Wilson & Co 
Harcourts Bribie Island 
Remax Advanced 
LJ Hooker 

SIGNS 
Bribie Island Signs 
Unit Plaques & Trophies 
Donovan Signs 

SPORTS 
Bowlers Paradise 
Leading Edge  
Island Bait, Tackle & Bikes 
Lawn Bowls 2 U 

STATIONERY 
Nextra Bribie Island 

TRANSPORT 
Bribie Island Coaches 
Flight Centre 

FLORIST 
Wildflower Florist 
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For a chance to win 

put your receipts in!


